
Caring, Learning and Achieving together as part of God’s Family 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Friday 29th April 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Clubs 
Clubs have now commenced.  Thank you for booking.  If you have any queries about clubs, please let us 
know by emailing the school office. Please be on time to collect your children as staff running clubs have 
other commitments and meetings booked directly after dismissal from clubs.  Thanks.  
 
Praying in the Easter Season 
TenTen have released their parent newsletter for May and you can find this here, along with the useful 

interactive content: www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-newsletter/  
If you can’t view it, the TenTen newsletter is also attached to this newsletter.  I really recommend it to you.  
 
 

 
 
Sports News: 
 
On Wednesday the girls’ football team played against Heaves Farm in a cup match.  We lost 2-1.  Margaret 
Roper scored first, with a goal by Gabrielle from a corner and it hit one of their players and went in.  The 
game was very competitive and their best player was a girl called Lucy who basically did everything n their 
team.  At the very end of normal time Heavers scored to tie the game 1-1.  We played added time of 10 
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minutes and Heavers scored again to finish the game 2-1 to them.  We were disappointed to lose, but our 
team played well and very collaboratively.  At this stage in the cup we facing good sides, so it was always 
going to be tough.  This is the first game we’ve lost and we will keep going and come back even stronger.  
Report by Leila, Y5.  
  
Purley in Bloom 
If you’d like to stay active, help improve our local area and meet some great people, think about joining 
Purley in Bloom tomorrow.  
 
The London in Bloom judging is fast approaching at the beginning of July.  Purley in Bloom are meeting at 
the front of Palmerston House this Saturday at 10.30am to start the clean up of the judges’ route e.g. 
street weeds, litter picking, clearing of the raised shrub areas etc.  If you fancy getting involved please 
come along.  #purleyinbloom  
 
Catholic Schools football & netball tournament – Saturday 14th May 
Further to my item last week; we are looking forward to hosting this tournament.  I haven’t managed to 
check with the Friends of Margaret Roper to see if we have had volunteers to assist with the catering and 
hospitality, but please make yourselves known if you can help at any time in the morning; even if just for 
an hour.  Please contact your class rep, or let us know in school.  
 
Y4 Residential 
Blue Class are attending a residential visit to Hindleap Warren activity centre in Ashdown Forest from 
Monday morning to Wednesday afternoon.  Mr. Bathmaker, Mr. Mooney and Mrs. Keilinger will be going 
with the children.  Everyone is very excited and this is our first residential trip since the onset of the covid 
pandemic.  We look forward to a lovely trip and will post a blog of our adventures for everyone to read.  
  

Stars of the week: Mathematicians of the 
week 

Writers of the week: 

Lucy & Tilly Benji Amelie 

Rose & Pawel Joshna Rocco 

Matthieu & Molly Francesca Aanya 

Alice & Kiara Ava Jamie 

Emma & Ella Seb Sara 

Keyaan & Nathan Arthur Lucas 

Ziyi & Kacper Alex Matthew 

This week's Attendance Awards are as follows:  
Y5 -  99.6 % Attendance -Well done Indigo Class!  
No 100% Punctuality award's this week - various road works to blame! 
 
 
Happy birthday to Stanley, Y2 and Talia, Y3 who celebrate their birthdays around this time. 
We hope you have/had a good day.  
 
Have a lovely bank holiday weekend.   
D Mooney 
 
 
 
 
 


